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Dane County Library Service January Director’s Report 

 

Bookmobile Construction – LDV is working on our vehicle.  The drivers will make a trip to LDV in Burlington on Friday, 

February 3, to see the vehicle and weigh in on any decisions or changes that need to be made. 

 

Relocation – The Conditional Use Permit for our use of the 1880 Stoughton Rd. facility has been approved by both the 

Blooming Grove Town Board and the Dane County Zoning Committee.  It is my hope that we will begin work with an 

architect in February.  In the meantime, staff continues to weed and analyze their workflow so that we can recreate and 

redefine what we want in the new building. 

 

Public Library System Redesign – A leadership meeting was held on January 20 at Fitchburg Public Library. It was 

determined that the Consulting Committee, which I lead, and the Continuing Education Committee will work together at 

a meeting on February 10 to see where our purposes overlap and if it makes sense to combine our committees into one.  

2017 will involve flushing our out models with service and staffing levels. 

 

Beyond the Page – At the meeting you will receive a half sheet of all the competitive grant programs happening in 2017.  

Make sure to check out our Facebook page and website for updated information! 

www.beyondthepage.info 

www.facebook.com/beyondthepage 

 

Wild Wisconsin Winter Web Conference – we held this two-day virtual event in our conference room.  The two most 

memorable presentations were on YA literature and the Boston Public Library’s children space – AMAZING! 

 

Ask me about BUS-ted!!! 
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